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Dear Professor Jenkins
A Passion for Peace work-in-progress performance and conversation with the composer, musical director and audience (see flyer attached)
Tuesday 11 November 2014, 7.30 pm
Australian Centre for Christianity and Culture 
Blackall Street, Barton, ACT
We are writing to invite you to this event, which is part of our major project — A Passion for Peace. This project celebrates the centenary of the International Congress of Women — a peace congress held at The Hague in April/May 1915 with over 1200 women from warring and neutral countries. See our weblog for more information about this extraordinary, but largely forgotten, event.  However, our Passion project is more than a history story — Glenda Cloughley’s new community oratorio sets the story of the 1915 congress within a present day exploration of the spirit of women, the nurture of human life and our commitment to future generations. This work-in-progress performance and conversation will include premiere performances of excerpts from the work, followed by a conversation among the composer, musical director, performers and audience, about the meaning and development of the work and the Passion project overall. 
Chorus is actively seeking at least 100 singers for three performances of A Passion for Peace at the Albert Hall from 28 April – 2 May 2015, to coincide with the centenary congress of the Women’s International League for Peace and Freedom to be held at The Hague. If you are interested in singing with us in 2015, this work-in-progress event will be an ideal opportunity for you to find out more about the project and hear some of the new music. If you would like to sing with us (whether or not you can come on 11 November), please let us know so that that we can include you in future information about the project. 
Finally, this event is a fundraiser for the project overall and your attendance would be most appreciated to help meet our target. Donations toward the cost of this project would also be gratefully received (see the ‘donate’ information on our weblog).
Kind regards 
Janet and Sarah
[bookmark: _GoBack]Janet Salisbury
Project Manager, A Passion for Peace 
Contact details: 0416167280   janetsalisbury25@gmail.com
and 
Sarah Stitt
Administrator, A Passion for Peace
Contact details:  0432 867 017  sarahstitt@grapevine.com.au

Further information: 
Weblog: http://apassionforpeace.weebly.com/ 
Website: www.chorusofwomen.org

Bookings:
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Please spread the word via your networks, including on Facebook:
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